
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that our students have been invited to participate in a Human 

Chain Event organized by the State Government of India to mark World Democracy Day on 

September 15th, 2024.                                   

 

Date: September 15, 2024, Sunday 

Time: 8:15 AM to 9:45 AM 

 

Purpose: To raise awareness about the significance of democracy and civic responsibility. 

 

Students will assemble at school by 8:15 AM and will be accompanied by teachers in front of 

the school. Please ensure your child: 

 

1. Wears the school blue uniform & Id card. 

2. Carries a water bottle and cap. 

3. Reaches school on time. 

4. No Transportation will be provided on that day. 

5. Attendance is mandatory. 

6. Kindly ensure that your ward is taken Breakfast. 

 

Your cooperation in making this event a success is highly appreciated. If you have any 

questions, feel free to contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Fusco's School 

Sr. Ronika Selvaraj 

 


